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O'FALLON, IL. - HSHS St. Elizabeth’s Hospital received an “A”  Hospital Safety Grade
from The Leapfrog Group. This national distinction celebrates St. Elizabeth’s Hospital’s 
achievements in protecting hospital patients from preventable harm and errors.

https://www.hospitalsafetygrade.org/?utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link


“HSHS St. Elizabeth’s Hospital is dedicated to improving patient care by adhering to 
the latest evidence-based safety guidelines,” said Chris Klay, president and CEO at St. 
Elizabeth’s Hospital. “I’m very proud of the work our colleagues do to prioritize patient 
safety to deliver high-quality care to the communities we serve.”

The Leapfrog Group is an independent national watchdog organization with a 10-year 
history of assigning letter grades to general hospitals throughout the United States, 
based on a hospital’s ability to prevent medical errors and harm to patients. The grading 
system is peer-reviewed, fully transparent, and free to the public. Hospital Safety Grade 
results are based on more than 30 national performance measures and are updated each 
fall and spring.

“I applaud the hospital leadership and workforce for their strong commitment to safety 
and transparency,” said Leah Binder, president and CEO of The Leapfrog Group. “An 
‘A’ Safety Grade is a sign that hospitals are continuously evaluating their performance, 
so that they can best protect patients. Your hospital team should be extremely proud of 
their dedication and achievement.”

To see St. Elizabeth’s Hospital’s full grade details and to access patient tips for staying 
safe in the hospital, visit  and  on HospitalSafetyGrade.org follow The Leapfrog Group
Twitter, Facebook, and via its newsletter.

About Hospital Sisters Health System

Hospital Sisters Health System’s (HSHS) mission is to reveal and embody Christ’s 
healing love for all people through our high-quality Franciscan health care ministry. 
HSHS provides state-of-the-art health care to our patients and is dedicated to serving 
all people, especially the most vulnerable, at each of our physician practices and 15 
local hospitals in two states – Illinois (Breese, Decatur, Effingham, Greenville, 
Highland, Litchfield, O’Fallon, Shelbyville and Springfield) and Wisconsin (Chippewa 
Falls, Eau Claire, Oconto Falls, Sheboygan and two in Green Bay). HSHS is sponsored 
by Hospital Sisters Ministries, and  is the founding Hospital Sisters of St. Francis
institute. For more information about HSHS, visit . For more information www.hshs.org
about Hospital Sisters of St. Francis, visit .www.hospitalsisters.org
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